
  

 

 
 
TO:  API SC19: Perforating Task Group 
 API 19B Registered Organizations 
 
FROM:  API 19B Witness and Registered Design Program 
 
DATE:  April 27, 2018 
 
RE:  New API 19B Perforator Witness & Registered Design Application 
 
 
API is pleased to announce that the application agreement for the API 19B Witness Request and 
Registered Design Program has been updated and is now available at 
www.api.org/perforators.  Please use this application effective immediately when requesting a 
witness for an API 19B Section 1 test.   
 
The application has been revised to streamline the submission process, particularly with respect to 
control of the Registered Design Data Sheets.  Some updates to the Witness Request and Registration 
Agreements have also been made. 
 
 
Please send all inquiries about the API 19B Perforator Program to audits@api.org.  Thank you for 
your continued commitment to the safety of our industry.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Sharon Bowie 
Manager of Operations, Monogram/APIQR 
www.api.org/monogram  
SB:nh 
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